
Certificate of recognition
This certificate is presented to the

Houston Larson
for serving as Seguin’s official Perk Your Park spokesperson while the City competed for a Niagara Botting Perk
Your Park grant. You did an amazing job representing both the children of our community and our entire City

through your video messages. During the 6-week public voting campaign, your videos helped secure over
30,000 votes to win a $75,000 grant to perk Max Starcke Park.  On behalf of the City of Seguin, thank you!

 

Donna Dodgen
Mayor, City of Seguin

Naomi Manski
City Secretary, City of Seguin


